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New Year – New Name!      

This is the final edition of the Children’s Compliance Corner article and we need 

your help in selecting the new name for our quarterly communications. Those 

who participate will be entered in a drawing for six great prizes!  

Your Input Matters 

The quarterly Compliance Corner article spotlights topics about our Code of 

Conduct, policies/procedures, and federal rules and regulations concerning our 

organization. 

With the help of our Compliance Steering Committee, we now have five new 

name possibilities that better reflect the purpose of the articles and we would like 

the Children’s community to help us pick the winning name.  Please follow this 

link to select your favorite of the five possibilities. 

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/PP5523B  (please only submit one entry) 

How it Works 

Six survey participants who include their name and contact information will be 

chosen as winners 

• Three winners will receive 8 hours of PTO  

• Three winners will receive a $25 (electronic) gift certificate for logo items  

Voting will close on December 17, 2021 at 5pm  

 

Thank you for participating in the survey! 

Children’s of Alabama Compliance Corner 

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/PP5523B

